Cevallos, Pedro

From: Cevallos, Pedro

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2020 4:59 PM
To: Cevallos, Pedro

Subject: FW: Mayor and City Council

From: Donnie Martin

Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 4:22 PM

To: Berglund, Lisa <LBerglund@|akeforestca.gov>
Subject: Mayor and City Council

Dear Mayor and City Council,

On the agenda for tonight is the discussion of the land on Normandale (item number 9)

The land in discussion is land that was gifted to the city and was to be a park. The city seems to be interested time and
time again in selling the land.

For over 20 years we have been told a either a park would be built or the land would be left as natural habitat.

On 5-26-2020 | reached out to the Mayor in regards to the plans to sell this land. Part of her response was the city is
looking for revenue streams as labor and development costs increase.

| am certain the people in the local community will fight the city over the sale and or development of this parcel.

Thank you

Donnie Martin

__GoingGreen AL/

Donnle Martin






